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We would like to object to the planning application which has been retrospectively submitted for the above
property.

The Applicant has installed a boiler within a large unit abutting our property. This is restricting access to parts
of our property like our loading shutter, wall and the guttering etc. It is extremely close to our property,
(practically touching it), so it will interfere with maintenance of our property. It is also an eye sore.

In addition, our property has been granted planning permission to be converted into residential flats, this
planning has been implemented but is currently on hold as works cannot proceed whilst the Applicant is
canstantly building on the site. The addition of this bailer/unit will interfere with any future improvement and
development of our building as we cannot access the wall, guttering etc. and the flue is close to our loading
shutters and will also be close to any windows put into the residential development of our site which is illegal

Please do not grant retrospective planning as this boiler unit is an infringement of our right to access, use,
maintain or develop our property. It will also serve to devalue our property as it will stop any development and
improvement of the property in future
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